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Diary dates for the Spring Term are shown below and 

will be included and updated on every newsletter. 
 

19.03.21 Comic Relief Day Dress in 

something sporty and donate 

£1 to Comic Relief 

w.c. 29.03.21 Celebrating Scientists week – 

cross-curricular week 

01.04.21 (Thursday) School closes for Easter break 

19.04.21 (Monday) Children return to school 
 

 

 
 

Activities start the week Monday 8th March 
Monday Keyboard                                            1.00 – 

2.30 

Tuesday Football Skills Yr3 & Yr4 12.30-1.00 

Multi-skills 
 
Reading 
Booster 

Y3 & Y4 
 
    Y6 

3.15-4.15 
 
3.20 – 4.30 

Wednesday Football Skills Y5 & Y6    12.30 - 1.00 

Multi-skills 
 
Maths Booster 

Y1 &Y2 
 
    Y6  

3.15-4.15 
 
3.20 – 4.30 

Thursday  Maths Booster Y5 3.20 – 4.30 

Friday Guitar  1.15 – 2.45 

 

 

 
Schools in Bedworth and near to us in Coventry 

are still sending bubbles of children home due 

to coronavirus infection in children and staff. 

Please can I ask that you remain vigilant and 

stick to the stay at home message and social 

distancing – the last thing we want is to send 

the children home due to the infection being 

brought in to school. Just a reminder that if 

your child is ill with any of the symptoms then 

please keep them off school and, if needed, 

take a test (Tests are available from school). 

 

Thank you for wearing face coverings and 

social distancing whilst on school site. We are 

all doing everything we can to keep infection 

rates down within our community – none of us 

want to go back to children not coming in to 

school again. Masks are a key measure to 

suppress transmission and save lives – 
please think of others (you do not know the 
underlying conditions of the person standing 
next to you – you may be putting them at risk). 

Please keep up the good work. 

 

Please read the latest Public Health England 

letter – Preventing the Spread of Covid-19 

sent to all schools in Warwickshire 

(attached). 

 

 
We are aware that some children may not be 

able to come back to school yet and will still 

need to shield at home. There will also be times 

when children are self-isolating and bubbles 

are sent home from school to self-isolate. We 

will still offer remote education using TEAMs 

and Tapestry so your child will not miss out on 

education.  

Staff will contact you to let you know what has 

been put in place and how to access the 

teaching. If you require a laptop or IPad we will 

ensure you have one of the school’s devices to 

support home learning. 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 
Governors met last week and discussed the 

wraparound provision. As you know it is not a 

legal requirement for the school to offer 

wraparound care, Skamps was a private 

company offering this valuable service.  

We are currently supporting parents/carers on 

an emergency basis and will continue to do so 

up to the Easter break. 

Please see the attached letter from the 

Governors regarding support after Easter. 

Please return the request for provision form 

completed with dates and times for after 

Easter. We will let you know before Easter if 

this emergency care will continue. 

 

 

 
 

We still have our booking for the Manor in 

March 2022, we are currently waiting for the 

final costings to come through (unfortunately 

they have been unavoidably delayed due to the 

Pandemic) although as soon as they are 

available we will send out all the information so 

that you are able to book a place. 

 

St. Michael's Children and Family Centre try 

to find out about the current needs of 

families with children and young people aged 

0-19 (25 with SEND) and their preferred 

communication methods. They are currently 

conducting a  survey for parents and carers in 

the Bedworth area, including Bulkington, 

Keresley and Hawksbury Village. 

 

If you would like to take part please click on 

the link below. The survey takes about 4 

minutes to complete. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePag

e.aspx?id=-

hEVTLm6ekOhnanlPyn9sDVBAfdPXGdBmxOK

AmOYEtNUOEJTUks3SVNDV1ZYMllFMkxFV

1IxMjZKOS4u 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-hEVTLm6ekOhnanlPyn9sDVBAfdPXGdBmxOKAmOYEtNUOEJTUks3SVNDV1ZYMllFMkxFV1IxMjZKOS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-hEVTLm6ekOhnanlPyn9sDVBAfdPXGdBmxOKAmOYEtNUOEJTUks3SVNDV1ZYMllFMkxFV1IxMjZKOS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-hEVTLm6ekOhnanlPyn9sDVBAfdPXGdBmxOKAmOYEtNUOEJTUks3SVNDV1ZYMllFMkxFV1IxMjZKOS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-hEVTLm6ekOhnanlPyn9sDVBAfdPXGdBmxOKAmOYEtNUOEJTUks3SVNDV1ZYMllFMkxFV1IxMjZKOS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-hEVTLm6ekOhnanlPyn9sDVBAfdPXGdBmxOKAmOYEtNUOEJTUks3SVNDV1ZYMllFMkxFV1IxMjZKOS4u
https://docs.microsoft.com/en-gb/microsoftteams/hardware-requirements-for-the-teams-app?WT.mc_id=email
https://docs.microsoft.com/en-gb/microsoftteams/hardware-requirements-for-the-teams-app?WT.mc_id=email
https://docs.microsoft.com/en-gb/microsoftteams/hardware-requirements-for-the-teams-app?WT.mc_id=email


   
 
 
15th March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Key Messages from Public Health – Preventing the Spread of COVID-19 
 
We really wish to welcome our children back into school for those young people who have been 
working from home. Our schools and early years settings are continuing to work hard to maintain 
provision for your children, but we know that you may be receiving a great deal of information 
about Coronavirus and maybe feeling exhausted and concerned by the ongoing pandemic. 

We have come so far together and if we continue to support each other to follow guidance and 
stay safe we will have a better chance of controlling the virus and keeping well. 
 

Key Messages 

Public health would like to share some key messages and actions with the school community to 
prevent community spread of the virus: 
 

• Ensure that you wear face coverings when dropping off and collecting children, 
maintaining distancing on the way in and way out of school. We have had reports across 
the county of lapses in social distancing and use of face coverings, it is important that we 
maintain social distancing and wear our face coverings over our nose and mouth.  

• Families are invited to get on board with the national programme for testing of families with 
primary school and secondary school children to help tackle community transmission 
without symptoms.  

Please take this opportunity to order home Lateral Flow Devices (LFD) which are plastic 
cartridge home test kits, they can be used twice a week (3-5 days apart) and reordered 
weekly. These can be collected locally (main collection sites are PCR walk in centres from 
1-8pm daily), you can find your nearest collection site here: https://find-covid-19-rapid-test-
sites.maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk, and further collection slots will be brought in. If the walk-in 
centres are not close to you, you can have these delivered to your home by royal mail, 
usually within 24hrs. These can be found from this website. 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rapid-lateral-flow-testing-for-households-and-bubbles-of-
school-pupils-and-staff 

• Home testing will be especially key for all families with a child isolating, it would be 
beneficial for everyone in the household to undertake the above testing twice weekly.  

• Please note, that while COVID-19 usually presents with a new or worsening cough, high 
temperature and loss or change in taste or smell. COVID-19 can present as cold symptoms 
such as; sore throat, severe fatigue/ feeling unwell for no clear reason, poorly tummy, 
severe headache and muscle aches. If your child is unwell with these lesser symptoms, 
please keep your child off school while they are unwell (this was national guidance before 
COVID-19).  

https://find-covid-19-rapid-test-sites.maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/
https://find-covid-19-rapid-test-sites.maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rapid-lateral-flow-testing-for-households-and-bubbles-of-school-pupils-and-staff
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rapid-lateral-flow-testing-for-households-and-bubbles-of-school-pupils-and-staff


   
Where there have been COVID-19 cases in the school or community, we would also ask 
that your child obtains a PCR test whilst recovering to ensure that it is not COVID-19. Your 
household does not need to isolate whilst this is undertaken (you can book online or with 
119 by stating you do not have the top three symptoms online but “Public Health has 
requested you book a test”, you are permitted to have a test without symptoms, the 
household legally does not need to isolate). 

• Looking out for these lesser symptoms is especially important for those with a child/ren self 
isolating, if your child or members of your household become unwell in the isolation period, 
although it may be a seasonal cold, please consider this could be COVID-19. Your child 
can PCR test whilst they are isolating, those self-isolating should not attend community 
Lateral Flow Test (LFT) centres. We would also prefer PCR than home test kits as PCR is 
more accurate when there are some signs of illness. Book as described above.   

• Those who have been self isolating should home-LFD test or test at a Community LFT 
Centre on the day after isolation (day 11). This will ensure that children are not carrying the 
virus without symptoms on the day they are to return to school. We recommend you book 
your tests in advance. 

• All LFD tests are better taken first thing in the morning (as early as possible – but not the 
night before), notifying the school immediately allows the school time to self-isolate any 
close contacts before they leave for school and allows you time to book a PCR test in as 
quickly as possible if this is positive.  

• ALL positive at-home LFD tests require registering online and any positive results require a 
confirmatory PCR test on the same day as the positive LFD. Following a positive result, 
the household should self isolate. The person who tested positive should have a PCR test 
and only if it is negative can they and the household stop isolating immediately. If you are 
planning on using a walk-in test centre for your confirmatory PCR test – please note 
these now close for appointments at 12pm (last test 11.30am).  Please book your 
PCR test as soon as you have a positive LFD to ensure a same day PCR test.   

Note: Those that have tested positive for Coronavirus by PCR are exempt from a further 
PCR or LFT/D test for 90 days, unless they develop new symptoms.  

 

This does not change the national guidance that, if you are unwell with a cough, high temperature 
or a loss or change in taste or smell, you and your household must self-isolate for 10 days from 
the date of first symptoms unless there is a negative PCR test result.  

 

We understand that this new information may be challenging to put in place, but we believe it is 
necessary to ensure that we can maintain education provision for your child(ren). We want to keep 
you, your families, your setting, as well as your local community safe.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Liann Brookes-Smith 

Public Health, Warwickshire County Council 


